Scout Shop News

The Flint River Scout Shop will officially be open again Wednesday, May 13™ with some updates we want to
make everyone aware of when shopping here.

Store Hours
The Scout Shop has new store hours effective May 13" until further notice.

Tuesday-Friday from 10AM to 6PM
Saturday from 10am to 2PM
Sunday and Monday Closed.

Reduced Occupancy
Until further notice, the Scout Shop will have a limit 6 persons that can shop in the store at one time.

Dressing room use
Until further notice, to prevent spread of Covid-19, the Scout Shop dressing room will not be available.

Advancement Orders

To help prevent spread of Covid-19, the Scout Shop team requires that if you have an advancement order that
needs to be pulled, it must be emailed with proper paperwork to the flintriverscoutshop@Scouting.org. In the
email be sure to include a contact name and phone number so the scout shop can call to let you know the
order has been filled and is ready for purchase. To make things easier, if you are able to pay by phone, we will
bag it up and have it ready for pick up. If you have questions call us at 470-481-1064.

Curbside Pick Up

The Scout shop is providing Curbside pick-up for those who prefer to call ahead and have us pull their order
without entering the store. Please call (470-481-1064) or email flintriverscoutshop@scouting.org with your
order and give at least 24 hour notice. Call the above number when you arrive in the parking lot and a we will
bring your order to you.

Sewin
All sew as you wait orders are temporally put on hold until further notice. If you have sewing orders-you will
need to drop it off and give us 5-7 business days to complete your order.



